Congratulations!

Christopher Hale
Court Administrator
Tucson City Court

I am writing to recognize your recent receipt of the Justice for Families Program. Our
office is pleased that organizations such as yours are acknowledged for your efforts. Please
contact Cosme Lopez, my Community Outreach and Public Affairs Officer, at (602) 514-7694 or
via email cosme.lopez@usdoj.gov if you have any questions or concerns our office may assist
you with.

Sincerely,

Wef 2.

John S. Leonardo
United States Attorney




